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Vote by mail has made Oregon’s voter turnout among the highest in the nation. It is
reliable and safe. Vote by mail is accessible and fair for all voters.

This in-person voting bill is designed to keep legitimate voters from their
constitutional right to vote.

SB 210 is NOT right for Oregon.

No on SB 210



